
  

 

 

“Green Box Exchange”  

 

The military families we serve PCS to and from Fort Gregg-Adams.  In an effort to make that transition 
smoother, Fort Gregg-Adams Family Housing offers a new program called the "Green Box Exchange".  

We encourage our incoming families to bring their unwanted cardboard boxes to the Community 
Welcome Center after moving and unpacking.   

We have a designated box exchange where we hold them located at the Fort Gregg-Adams Family 
Housing Community Center (1510 Sisisky Blvd), Monday-Friday, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm.  

When our outgoing families need to PCS we will offer free boxes from the Green Box Exchange room.  
The boxes will be available on a first come first serve basis.  

Not only is it free and convenient, we reduce & reuse!  The Green Box Exchange is supported from the 
incoming and out going families and helps our community to achieve going green efforts. 

 

 

 

 


